Uniting children with their mothers and fathers in prison
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October 29, 2013

Placentia Rotary Club
Suzanne Wulff

P.O. Box 1331
Placentia, CA 92871

Dear Suzanne Wulff,

On behalf of the children served by Get On The Bus, thank you for the generous donation of $4,000.00 from the
Placentia Rotary Club which will be utilized to unite children with their parentin prison. Your support of our work is
very much appreciated

With our recently expanded calendar for Get On The Bus visits, we have now added additional prisons for
participation in the program. Atfached is an update on current program activity.

‘We continue to receive strong feedback from families on how much the Get On The Bus program assists them in
coping with the stress, isolation and grief experienced during the incarceration of a parent. We could not provide
this vital service to these children and families were it not for the generous support we continue to receive from our
loyal donors and volunteers across the state. We greatly appreciate it.

Get On The Bus is a program of the Center for Restorative Justice Works, a not for profit 501(c) (3) organization.
Sincerely,
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Kathy Culpep
Executive Director

As a not-for-profit organization (Tax ID # 68-0547196) the law requires us to state that no goods or services were
received in return for your donation. This letter serves as your receipt for tax purposes.
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